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1 February 2024

RE: Docket UE-231031 Puget Sound Energy’s Electric Tariff Revision

Frederickson Electric, a Port Townsend based electrical contractor celebrating 50 years in business this
year, strongly supports Puget Sound Energy’s revised tariff filing dated 18 January, 2024. The request to
extend the current net metering tariff until at least 25 December 2025 is important to maintain the
stability of the distributed solar industry that our employees and customers participate in. It allows
predictability for all stakeholders in the solar industry while potential replacements of the existing net
metering tariff are studied.

Frederickson Electric appreciates PSE’s responsible and collaborative approach to the issue of net
metering, recognizing that RCW 80.60 establishes a minimum obligation rather than a limit on net
metering. Puget Sound Energy’s cooperation with other utilities and solar industry stakeholders that are
supporting a thorough study on the Value of Distributed Solar and Storage is commendable, and we urge
the UTC to quickly approve this tariff request.

Sincerely,

Hans Frederickson
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